Village of Bald Head Island
PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice of Public Hearings
May 18/June 27, 2018

Proposed Manager’s Budget FY 2018-2019

The Council of the Village of Bald Head Island will hold
the first of two public hearings on Friday May 18, 2018 at
2:30 p.m. at the Bald Head Association Building, Bald
Head Island, NC.

The purpose of this public hearing is to receive public
input on the proposed Manager’s Budget FY 2018-2019
of the Village of Bald Head Island.

A copy of the proposed budget will be available for public
review at Village Hall during regular working hours after
the presentation of the budget on May 18, 2018. All
citizens are encouraged to attend the public hearings and
offer comments. If you have any questions, please call the

Village Clerk at 457-9700.

Daralyn Spivey
Village Clerk
May 2, 2018



